

TROOP 243
March 5, 2006
Boy Scouts of America

Chartered by St. Barnabas Catholic Church

3044 Hikes Lane           Louisville, Ky  40220

Dear parents and friends of Troop 243, 

1. Flower Sale - Flower Sale orders can be turned in each Wednesday.  Be sure to include address and phone information because orders cannot be processed without it.  Scouts should try to sell flowers every day.  Remember: The scouts who make a big effort are able to earn enough money to cover their annual dues and pay for most of their other scouting activities.  (On the back of this letter, key flower sale dates are listed.)
2. Troop Dues – Dues have been set at $180 for the coming year.  Scouts who have sufficient funds in their scout accounts will be assessed $90 for the first six months.  Scouts who do not have sufficient funds should make a payment to the troop.
3. Troop Meetings – Wednesdays.
	Mar 1, 7 PM
	St. Barnabas

	Mar 8, 7 PM
	Patrol Meetings this week, No Troop Meeting

	Mar 15, 7 PM
	St. Barnabas

	Mar 22, 7 PM
	St. Barnabas

	Mar 29, 7 PM
	UPS


4. Scout-O-Rama - Our troop will again coordinate the Cub Scout push-mobile races at Scout-O-Rama.  All scouts should plan to attend this event from 9 AM until 3 PM Saturday, April 1st.  The troop will not be camping overnight but does plan to meet after the races at Gatti-land from 3:30 – 6:00 PM, and finish the night skating at Iceland from 6:00 – 9:00 PM.
5. Summer Camp 2006.  This summer our troop will attend summer camp July 16 to July 22 at Camp Crooked Creek.  Interested scouts and parents who have not already registered should see Jerry Zimmerer for more information. 
6. Troop Leadership.  The Troop still has a couple of openings for Assistant Scoutmaster – Patrol Advisor.  This person assists the Patrol Leader, guides the Patrol Members, evaluates the Patrol Leader and reinforces leadership skills.  Patrol Advisors need to attend most Troop/Patrol meetings, outings and service projects.  We also need a Merit Badge Coordinator and a Family Life Merit Badge Counselor.  If you are interested in any of these positions, please contact Jerry Zimmerer.
Yours in Scouting,

Jennifer Wahle
Troop Committee Secretary
2006 Flower Sale - Key Dates

	February 1
	Flower sale kickoff.  Mandatory for scouts and at least one parent from each family

	February 22
	First "Turn In" date.  Scouts should turn in any completed order forms

	Mar 1 – Apr 5
	Troop Meetings - Turn in orders

	April 12
	LAST CHANCE - All order forms must be turned in by this date.

	April 19
	Flower Sale Site Orientation

	April 26
	Set up Sales Lot, during troop meeting

	Thursday April 27
	Flowers Delivered to St. Barnabas

	Friday April 28
	Final Set up

	Saturday April 29
	FLOWER SALE 8-5  
Workers needed from 7 AM -6 PM

	Sunday April 30
	FLOWER SALE 8-3:30  
Workers needed from 7:30 AM - 5 PM


Please see other side for important information

The mission of Boy Scout Troop 243 is to prepare young men to make ethical choices based on the values in the Scout Oath and Law and to develop skilled leaders who encourage others to do the same.


